
Hogan Cedars Neighborhood Association 

General Membership Meeting Minutes 

May 8, 2019 

 

 
A meeting of the General Membership of the Mt. Hood Neighborhood Association was held on 

Wednesday, May 8, 2019.  The meeting was held at the Springwater Church of the Nazarene, 

3445 SE Hillyard Road, Gresham, Oregon. 
 

The meeting was called to order by President Matt Callison at 6:38 PM. 
 

Secretary Jim Siverson reported that al officers were in attendance with the exception of Vice 

President Kelly Scally and a quorum was present. The minutes of the October 10, 2018 meeting 

were approved as distributed. 

 

Special Guests; 

 Tina Osterink, Gresham City Planning Department gave an update of the ongoing 

improvement for Gradin Community Sports Park 

 

 Metro Councilor Shirley Craddick spoke to the members on ther future development 

possibilities within the Springwater area.  She also addressed concerns about ongoing 

development within Association boundaries. 

 

 Elsie Preager, Mt. Hood Community College Head Start gave an overview of the 

programs the have available and how to get involved.  
 

Committee Reports; 

 Land Use Chairman Talia Searle gave a presentation covering the various projects that 

have been in process within the Association boundaries the past year as well as updates on 

future projects.  

 

Old Business; 

 There was no old business  

 

New Business: 

 Election of 2019-2020 officers was held.  The nominating committee recommended that 

the current officers be retained for another year with the exception of Vice President Kelly Scally 

who was unable to continue for personal reasons. Philiip Stagg volunteered to place his name in 

nomination.  With no other nominations, it was moved and seconded to accept the slate of 

officers as presented. The motion carried. 
 

Under Good of the Association a general discussion was held regarding the ongoing growth 

of the Association, including the possibility of anAssociation social activity sometime this 

summer.  



 

The next meeting of the General Membership will be on call of the President, to be determined/  
 

There being no further business to come before the meeting, the meeting was adjourned at 

7:55PM. 

 

 

        Respectfully submitted;   

 

 

 

Jim Siverson 

        Association Secretary 


